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1. CALL TO ORDER 
 

Jenny Manry, President, called the regular meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. 
 
 

2. ROLL CALL 
 

Kimi Bowman, David Sanger,  Jessie Pleasant, Charles Tabler, Sharon Lessard, 
Jenny Manry, Tiffany Burris, Clerk. 
 
Absent:  Joe Sample 
         Sharon Toll 
         Phil Martin, Attorney 
 

 
 
3. KASB SUPERINTENDENT SEARCH 

 
 
Dr Brian Jordan, Leadership Specialist from KASB, took the podium to outline the 
role KASB will play in the district’s superintendent search.  A brief outline with a 
timeline and requirements were shared with the members.  There were several dates 
the board needed to decide on.  The board decided not to  hold characteristic forums 
with staff and community members since they had been performed last year and they 
felt as though the data was still pertinent and current.  This data will again be used to 
help the screening committee pick potential candidates that meet the board, 
community’s and staff’s desired characteristics in a superintendent. The job is  posted 
on the KEEB site and KASB and has been posted since Feb. 16, 2018.  The closing 
date chosen for the job is March 16, 2018.  The screening committee will meet on 
March 20, 2018 and a special board meeting will be held that evening at 5:30 p.m. 
Interview dates are set as March 27, March 28, and March 29.   
 



Sharon Toll, Board member, arrived at 6:07 p.m. 
 

 
The search brochure was then discussed. The brochure that Wendy Sundahl had made 
for the search last year will be used again this year with a few changes made.  
Changes include enrollment data and date changes.   

 
      

   
 
 
4. ADJOURN 
 
 David Sanger moved to adjourn the meeting at  6:31  p.m. 
 
 Kimi Bowman second. 
 
 Yes  7   No   0   
 
 
 

 
 
____________________________ ______________________________ 
Board President    Board Clerk 


